
 

Non-Confidential 

The NSE Clearing Limited Board at its meeting held on April 19, 2024, 

discussed the recommendations of the Advisory Committee and decided that 

efforts be made to implement the below recommendations by the Clearing 

Corporation. 

Sr. 
No. 

Recommendation of the Advisory Committee 

 
1 
 

Discussion on T+0 Settlement introduced on optional basis in Cash 
segment 

 


